
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: Public Works-2020-04 
From: Jake Condon 
Date: May 13, 2020 

Re: the Main Street Revitalization project  

Overview: 
The Township of Douro-Dummer was part of a coordinated tender with the County of 
Peterborough and other local municipalities in order to secure the best price for the Main 
Street Revitalization project which included sidewalk construction and repair in Warsaw. 
Three bids were received from CoCo Paving Inc., Drain Brothers Construction and 
Dufferin Construction. 
 
The table below outlines the total tender cost compared to the funds budgeted to the 
2020 Main Street Revitalization project: 
 

Company Price Budget 

Dufferin Construction $ 22,281.90 $ 27,500.00 

CoCo Paving Inc. $ 31,432.08 $ 27,500.00 

Drain Bros. Construction $ 44,351.50 $ 27,500.00 

 
 
Conclusion: 
Dufferin Construction’s total tender for Douro-Dummer was $22,281.90 under the 
budgeted amount of $27,500 for the Main Street Revitalization project, overall Dufferin 
Construction was the lowest tender. 
 
Recommendation: 
That the Public Works-2020-04 report, dated May 13, 2020 regarding the Main Street 
Revitalization project be received and that Dufferin Construction be awarded the tender 
for the Main Street Revitalization capital works project. 
 
Financial Impact: 
The 2020 Main Street Revitalization budget is $27,500.00. Dufferin Construction’s 
tendered price was $22,281.90 which is within our budget.    
 
Strategic Plan Applicability: 
To enhance public transportation that is accessible and effective to support the needs of 
the community. To ensure that the public works department operates efficiently and 
effectively. 
 
Sustainability Plan Applicability: 
To have an accessible transportation network that places priority on active and efficient 
modes of transportation. 
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Report Approval Details 
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- CoCo Paving.png 
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Final Approval Date: May 13, 2020 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Crystal McMillan 

Martina Chait-Hartwig 


